
Ratification for Title I Part A, 2018-2019 
June 14, 2018 

 
On May 10, 2018 the GISD Board of Education approved a request for the 
Superintendent or his designee to sign and submit the Title I Consolidated 
Application for 2018-2019. At that time the district had received preliminary but 
information that the 2018-2019 Award would be $7,912,811. 
 
When the planning awards were released, Gadsden did receive $7,912,811.  
However the district was also notified that a Projected Carryover of $990,659 
could also be included with the initial award. 

As in 2017-2018, the district has chosen to include approximately 74% of the 
Projected Carryover in the 2018-19 Title I budget.  Including only a percentage of 
the Projected Carryover is done as a cautionary measure because the state will not 
have a final Carryover amount for GISD until the end of September.  

Therefore, the Title I Part A budget for 2018-2019: 

• $7,912,811 Initial Award 
•      730,965  Percentage of Projected Carryover  
• $8,643,779  Total Title I for 2018-19 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jeanne Fields, Director of Federal Programs 


